
We Know You Need 
Competent Workers.	

HOTEL CHEQUAMEGON | ASHLAND, WI
MARCH 15, 2017 | 8:30 - 10:30 AM

JOIN US FOR BREAKFAST AND LEARN ABOUT AVAILABLE 
FUNDING AND TRAINING SOLUTIONS

Construction accounts for 6% of the Gross Regional Product and 
is expected to see an employment increase of 18.2% by 2022.  The region 
needs a strategy to grow our construction industry and provide 
skilled workers. 

Learn more about the upcoming WITC Construction Essentials 
Course, Non-Union Construction Pre-Apprenticeship, current/
projected workforce needs and funding opportunities for training.

A hot breakfast will be provided.
RSVP by March 6th to Andrea Huggenvik at ahuggenvik@nwwib.com

or 715-682-9141, ext. 118.


